REORGANIZATION
OF SHENZHEN
SERVICE

Dear customers,

we would kindly like to inform you that we
made the decision to re-organize our weekly
LCL service from Shenzhen to Vienna/
Bratislava/Budapest.

With immediate effect all new bookings from
Shenzhen will be consolidated via our weekly
direct box from Hong Konginto our area.

NEW AGENT DETAILS:

King Freight International Corp.
Rm1210, B, Taipingyang Comm. & Trade Bldg.
Jiabin Rd, Luohu Dist., Shenzhen City, China

Contact: Sassa Sheng

E-mail: sassa-sheng@szx.kfkingfreight.com
Phone: +86-755-82136750 / 515

Fax: +86-755-82136150 / 6813

NEW WAREHOUSE ADDRESS:

Shenzhen Jin Yun Da International Logistics Co. Ltd
Jinyunda Bonded Warehouse 5 Road
Qingshuihe Shenzhen, China

SERVICE DETAILS:

CFS Closing Shenzhen: every Thursday
ETD Shenzhen: every Saturday

ETD Hong Kong: every next Saturday

If you have any further questions please do not
hesitate to contact us.

Austromar

This Newsletter was published on July 15th, 2014.
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